
 

Dear Nakayama Yoko, 

Chair 

Japanese Association of Nursing Programs in University 

 

Warmest greetings from Korea! 

 

This is Mr. Favian (KIM KEUNPYO), a coordinator for the 14th East Asian Forum of Nursing 

Scholors (EAFONS 2011). I am writing to ask for your cooperation in promoting this year’s forum 

to members of your organization and attracting more colleagues and students engaged in 

nursing science to the forum. Hereby, I enclose the cooperation letter, on-line brochure, and web 

banner. Open the attachments, and if you have further questions or concerns, feel free to contact 

me: info@eafons2011.org.  

 

I am looking forward to your earliest response. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Favian (KIM KEUNPYO) 

Coordinator 

14th East Asian Forum of Nursing Scholars 

Yeoksam-dong 635-4, Gangnam-gu, Seoul, Republic of Korea [135-703] 

Tel: +82-2-6711-4741 

Fax: +82-2-325-2095 

E-mail: info@eafons2011.org 

Website: www.eafons2011.org 

 

 


